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M. Gallagher, Zoning Enforcement Officer provided an update concerning zoning enforcement in the
Georgian College area.  He noted there have been numerous complaints received concerning
vehicles being parked on front yards in the east end of Barrie.

J. Forgrave, Supervisor of Enforcement Services provided a summary of the complaints received by
Enforcement Services during COVID-19 pandemic. Mr. Forgrave advised that overnight parking
restrictions will commence on December 1st and run through to March 31st inclusive. He advised that
overnight parking is prohibited on all streets between the hours of 12:00 am and 7:00 am, and
between 3:00 am and 6:00 am in the Downtown, so as not to impede snow clearing operations.  Mr.
Forgrave commented that Enforcement Services is now up to their full complement of Property
Standards Officers.

J. Sharp, Supervisor of Traffic Operations provided an update on the status on the traffic speed board
on Blake Street and potential speed board for Johnson Street.

J. Morozuk provided an update on available library services at the Barrie Public Library.  She advised
that the Barrie Public Library has seen an increase in library memberships
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GENERAL UPDATES

M. Gallagher, Zoning Enforcement Officer provided an update concerning zoning enforcement in the Georgian
College area. He noted there have been numerous complaints received concerning vehicles being parked on
front yards in the east end of Barrie.

J. Forgrave, Supervisor of Enforcement Services provided a summary of the complaints received by
Enforcement Services during COVID-19 pandemic. Mr. Forgrave advised that overnight parking restrictions
will commence on December 1st and run through to March 31st inclusive. He advised that overnight parking is
prohibited on all streets between the hours of 12:00 am and 7:00 am, and between 3:00 am and 6:00 am in
the Downtown, so as not to impede snow clearing operations. Mr. Forgrave commented that Enforcement
Services is now up to their full complement of Property Standards Officers.

J. Sharp, Supervisor of Traffic Operations provided an update on the status on the traffic speed board on
Blake Street and potential speed board for Johnson Street.

J. Morozuk provided an update on available library services at the Barrie Public Library. She advised that the
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J. Morozuk provided an update on available library services at the Barrie Public Library. She advised that the
Barrie Public Library has seen an increase in library memberships
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